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I am writing in Full Support of SB703. Our country was (and still is) being built on the 

backs of immigrants. Immigrants are at great risk under the new xenophobic Trump 

Administration and I, personally do not see citizens nor business owners stepping up 

to wash dishes, cook our food, clean our hotels, or roof our houses. I strongly believe 

the the immigrant communities in Oregon need support and advocacy and passing 

this bill will help that to happen. Please vote in favor of this bill and I urge my 

Republican friends to do the same and to display courage in the face of negative 

pressure from the Trump Administration. 


